
From: Bill Stites
To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: In support of HB 2001
Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 1:57:18 PM

Please note that we need more dense and affordable housing close to city centers.  Please
support HB 2001 to allow multi-plexes and ADU's is certain circumstances.

Thank you.

Bill Stites  D.C.
www.TruckTrike.com
738  SE  Washington Street
Portland, OR.   97214
(503) 989-0059
Bill@trucktrike.com
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